
  

 

 

Date: June 16, 2022 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046-1609 

Subject: Request of Identification Authorization 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of HP Inc. to apply the FCC for a change in 

identification as stipulated under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules.  

This authorization applies to 

ASAP Technology(Jiangxi) Co., Ltd., FCC ID: 2APXN-HSCL03WC (Original grant date: 08 

Dec, 2021). 

The equipment is electrically identical. The only change being the label on the device. The 

original test results, technical information and relevant document continue to be 

representative of the applicable to the change equipment. 

We are aware that HP Inc. intends to market the above referenced product under FCC ID: 

B94HCL03WC 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Applicant : ASAP Technology(Jiangxi) Co., Ltd 

Address : Ji'an Industrial Park, Ji'an, Jiangxi 343100, China 

Signature : 

 

_ ________________________________ 

Name and Job Title. : Xiaolan Deng 

E-mail : Xiaolan.Deng@luxshare-ict.com 

Tel. : +86 796 7118988 


